
Dear Tournament of Friendship Scholarship: 

My name is Melina MacGregor and I grew up in West Bloomfield, Michigan. I chose to 

attend Michigan State University due to my desire to study Law and because of the reputation of 

the Criminal Justice program. Being selected as a recipient of the Tournament of Friendship 

scholarship in 2012-2013 was unexpected, appreciated, and helped alleviate the financial stress 

of tuition that I was facing at the time. The scholarship allowed me to focus more of my attention 

on my studies, and I was able to attain a high level of academic success because of it. 

Since graduating from Michigan State University, I have taken the opportunity to travel 

to various places around the world. I enjoy learning about other people and cultures, and I am 

enjoying this experience very much. In the near future my plan is to return to the professional 

sphere and work as a Paralegal. 

Thank you again to all who make the Tournament of Friendship Scholarship possible. It 

was and still is truly appreciated. 

  Melina M.   

 

 


